
  

 

i.safe MOBILE GmbH 

10- 24, 2022 

Federal Communications Commission 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

USA 

Attn: OET Dept. 

Ref: FCC Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: 2AACZ-M53A01 
Applicant: i.safe MOBILE GmbH 

Dear Examiner, 

This is to request a Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: 2AACZ-M53A01 

originally granted on 07/01/2020. 

Only added a battery model: BL360AAP, MBP53A01 and BL360AAP are the same 

except FPC only. no other changes, all RF parameters remain the same as before. 

I attest that the certified device will not be capable of ad-hoc mode operation 

outside of the grant conditions. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: 

Date: 2022/10/24 

Contact name: Martin haaf 

Tel: +49 9343 60148-11 

Email: martin.haaf@isafe-mobile.com 

Company name : i.safe MOBILE GmbH 
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